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Are you a
parent of a child
3-7 years old? 

Online
studies

The Talwar Research
Lab at McGill University 

is looking for parents to participate 
in research studies on Parents’ 

Responses to Their 
Children’s Honesty.

The study involves filling 
out an online parent 
diary for two weeks.  
The diary entries will 

take approx. 10-15 
minutes per day, for 

two weeks. 
Parents will also be 

asked to complete a set of 
online surveys, incl. a 

demographics questionnaire, 
which will take approx. 45 

minutes to complete.
Parents will receive a $50 Amazon 

gift card for their participation.


